
Village of Millington Planning Commission 

Regular Meeting: May 16, 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Village Municipal Building by 

Chairman Ted Wager. 
 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Chairman Ted Wager, Secretary Barbara Maxfield, Jody Dean, and Robert Wager. 

Absent: Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow, Barry Bremer, Gailan Reinert, Troy Bonadurer, and Zoning 

Administrator Jeff Bassett. 

 

MINUTES:  Postponed due to lack of a quorum. 

 

MASTER PLAN REVIEW: Postponed. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT:  Discussion on a privacy fence beside the library; and the M-15 paving project now 

underway. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Barbara Maxfield, 

Planning Commission Secretary 

 

The next meeting of the Planning Commission is set for June 20, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 


